City Council Hybrid Meeting (Closed Session - 5:00 PM and Open Session - 6:00 PM)
04-25-23 17:00

a) 23-0234 MINUTES: Approval of minutes of Closed Session held on 4 0 2 0
March 28, 2023.

Sentiments for All Agenda Items

The following graphs display sentiments for comments that have location data. Only locations of users who have commented
will be shown.
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MR

Location: 90254

Submitted At: 1:36pm 04-24-23

| am writing in support of Good Stuff and all the restaurants, really. The best part of the beach and California is
eating on the patio year round. It is a privilege for locals and tourists alike. There is plenty of room between the
hotel and patio. The only view the umbrellas block is the parking structure and garbage dumpster’s view. Stop
taking away good things that don’t bother anyone, and work on actual issues.

Lori Miller

Location: 90266, Manhattan Beach

Submitted At: 7:14am 04-24-23

| am writing to express support for the outdoor seating at good stuff. It Is not blocking anyone’s view or access to
the beach. Good stuff has been an iconic restaurant in Hermosa Beach for decades. It would be foolish to take
away business by taking away the seating!

Antoaneta Angelova



Location: 90064

Submitted At: 4:49pm 04-23-23

The restaurant is an iconic place and part of the California beach culture. It does NOT block beach view and
provides PLENTY of space between parking lot and beach. It will be a shame to close the patio - patio is part of
beach culture! Thank you!

Taylor Adams

Location: 90505, Torrance

Submitted At: 1:15pm 04-23-23

Outdoor seating has brought an added element of fun and socializing to the beach cities. It has livened up the
area, increased business, and shown more local love. It also has prevented tents from being pitched onto the
sidewalks. Unfortunately, in LA, many businesses rather give precedence to blocking sidewalks, making it hard to
reach businesses or unsafe. | love the vibe and feeling of being local that the outdoor area gives.



